
8-3-22 

President Kim Brandt called this regular meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board to order on 

this 3rd day of August 2022 at 7:00 pm. Members Karissa Gahner, Theresa Hoke, and Kristin 

Volson were present. 

City auditor, Laurel Schnase, presented the 2023 preliminary park board budget. Motion to 

approve made by Volson, Hoke 2nd. AIF 

Thank you cards for civic club and gaming will be sent for their support in completing the 

concession stand addition. Discussion of ways to thank other volunteers were discussed. 

The next meeting of the Anamoose park board will be held September 11th, 2022, at 7:00 pm. 

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 7:30 pm. 

 


